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This community meeting is an 
opportunity for residents to learn about 
the development at 299 Campbell 
Avenue. An important part of this 
project is the exciting potential to 
expand the Perth-Dupont Library. 
 
This meeting will provide updates 
on the project and gain important 
community feedback. 
 
Join me and local residents on 
November 5th as we review this new 
development and opportunities to 
expand this community library. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

For additional inquiries, please contact: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca, or call (416) 392-7012. 
 

   

 

 

 

299 Campbell development &  
expansion of the Perth-Dupont Library 

 

Date: November 5th, 2013 

Time: 6:30pm 

Location: Casa da Madeira,  

1621 Dupont St. W. 
 

COMMUNITY MEETING  


